BIG HORN
COUNTY NEWS
HARDIN MONTANA 59034
SEP 2 1995²

SUPERIOR CLIPPING SERVICE GLENDIVE,MT 406-365-6612

Study commission information available

To the News:

This letter is to inform everyone who is interested about the information the Big Horn County Government Study Commission has compiled after having community meetings, a mail survey and made comparisons with other county governments to see how our tax dollars are spent.

The people who have attended our meetings have helped us a great deal in deciding what changes and recommendations to make to our local government to improve its services and meet the needs of local citizens.

Information we have compiled should be completed in the next couple of weeks, at which time we will announce the dates and places of our second series of community meetings to inform the public of our findings. These meetings will have complete details of all the previous community meetings and survey information the

majority of the people are in favor of changing.

Also, after reading all of the comments on our returned survey questionnaires, I have learned there are several people concerned about our local government who have some very good ideas on how to change or improve the way our local government is operated.

I would like to invite everyone who is interested in any of our information to attend our regular meetings which are on the second and fourth Fridays of each month through Nov. 15, at 2 p.m. in Room 301 of the Big Horn County Courthouse. I would also like to thank everyone who participated in our mail survey, because we are representing your best interests in local government.

David Seder, Chairman
Big Horn County Local Government Study Commission